

BOOSTER CLUB MEETING

Monday, Nov. 12th , 2018

6-7pm

AGENDA

- Call meeting to order.... Attendees: Tanya McClelland, Christi Larson, Julie Frost, and Tom Hogan. Absent: Jenn Schmit and Julie Miller
- Prayer
- Approval of Minutes
- Additions, Deletions, Approval of Agenda

Committee Reports

1. Finance/Presentation of the budget –UPDATES (Christi)
The Gold Cards as of right now- \$5,395 income and \$2,001 in expenses. We already decided we will change how we do student prizes next year. Less script given out. Christi will get in touch with Shannon Hames to sell some. We will also sell at the DB Banquet and other ideas prior to Christmas to sell (at games, merchandise pick up?). Tanya will follow up and get a time set for Christi and Tanya to sit down with Tiffany Moses to get a better understanding of the financials.

New Business:

2. Tiffany Moore- fundraising for softball
Tiffany would like to fundraise to do a hitting program for the softball program. She proposed selling koozies, tumblers, insulated cups at the DB wrestling Banquet and possibly other upcoming events. She will propose an amount for retail and then the Booster Club will get a kickback of some of the profits. The rest will be set aside for the hitting program expenses. Tanya will contact both Patty Rhoads and the Foundation Committee so they know she will be selling at the banquet.
3. Winter Concessions
We are close to having all spots filled for winter concessions. We will concentrate on getting concessions help for the Aumni Basketball Tournament, Volleyball Tournament, and PeeWee wrestling tournament. We will first solicit volunteers from parents of winter sports athletes who have not signed up yet.
4. Generic/Winter Sports Merchandise update
Nov. 30th we will set as a pick-up date from 5-6:30pm at St. Mary's for the wrestling and basketball apparel. Tanya and Christi will do this.
5. Alumni/Friends & Family raffle
Christi sending Tanya the current mailing list. Tanya will merge the list with the school directories list to get additional people added.
The letter was reviewed, and Christi will update with changes we made during the meeting.

Old Business:

6. DB Banquet and Alumni dance Nov. 24th –
Tom is having wrestlers help out with setup and tear down. He also will approve those that want to use this time for service hours for confirmation, etc. Julie is contacting Donna Mangrich with who coordinates the Alumni Dance. Does the BC need to be involved with taking money at the Legion, etc?